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Dear House Federalism Committee,I would like to enter my testimony in favor of House Bill 178 into the 

official record.  

 

My name is Robert Jones I live in Jamestown ,Ohio 

 

Here is my testimony: I am asking you to support the Constitutional Carry Bill HB178. I believe every law 

abiding citizen has the Constitutional right to be able to defend them self. We live in a very dangerous 

world today. Law enforcement does a great job but sometimes they just cannot be everywhere. So that is 

why it is important for this to pass. I will not be able to attend in person but, would like to have my 

testimony entered into the official record. 

 

 

Chairman Becker, Vice Chairman Stoltzfus, Ranking Member Miller and members of the House 

Federalism Committee, thank you for this opportunity to testify on this wonderful legislation, House Bill 

178.  

 

Thank You for letting me speak about this very important bill. 

 

Robert Jones 

 


